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PHYSICIAN CONFIRMATION LETTER REMINDER  
 

Family physicians who are responsible for the comprehensive and continuous care of their patients are 

requested to forward a signed Physician Confirmation Letter to MSI by January 31, 2019. The enhanced 

fees for office and geriatric visits are only available to family physicians who attest that they are 

providing comprehensive and continuous care. As well, only those physicians having signed and 

returned the letter by January 31 will be eligible for the upcoming patient enrollment incentive. 

Additional information regarding this incentive will be sent to you in February, 2019.  

If you have not already submitted your signed Physician Confirmation Letter, you can find the letter 

here. The signed letter can be emailed to: primary_care_investments@medavie.bluecross.ca 
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